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Happy New Year!!  We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas 

break.   

We would like to welcome all our new families. 

 

 

This terms themes 

4th – 5th January = Christmas feedback 

We look forward to hearing all about the children’s Christmas. 

 

8th – 12th January = Winter 

We will be introducing the theme of winter 

 

15th – 19th January = Stick man 

Over the next few weeks we will sharing some of our favourite stories. 

 

22nd - 26th January = Room on the broom 

To help us share the story Room on the broom, we shall be using our story 

sack, using puppets to retell the story. 

 

29th January – 2nd February = Zog 

As we explore the story of Zog we will be thinking about doing our best and 

helping each other. 

 

5th – 9th February = Chinese New Year 

Over the next couple of week we will be looking at celebrations, this week is 

Chinese New Year, which is the year of the dragon. 

 

12th – 16th February = Shrove Tuesday 

As Tuesday is pancake day, this week we will be thinking about sharing food. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 22nd January 7:00pm = Committee Meeting  If you are interested in 

becoming committee members please get in touch, we rely on parents 

being a part of our committee so we can keep our nursery running. 



Uniform 

Whilst we do not require children to wear a uniform, we do offer the 

opportunity for parents to purchase t-shirts and fleeces to avoid getting the 

children’s own clothing messy.  If you would like to purchase, please speak 

with a member of staff.  We also have some second hand uniform available 

for a small donation to playstation. 

2 year old T-shirts - £7.00     3-4 year old polo shirts - £7.50 

Micro fleeces £14.50    Heavy fleece - £16.50 

 

Reminders 

• We are a nut free setting.  Please can you ensure if your child has 

chocolate spread in their lunch box it is a nut free variety. 

 

• We aim to play outside every session.  Can you ensure your child has a 

suitable waterproof coat and footwear. 

 

• Please can you name all clothing and belongings, thank you 

 

• If your child is unwell, and/or requiring Calpol please could you keep 

your child at home.  At this time of year there is a lot of illness about and 

we need happy and healthy staff to ensure we are able to operate! 

 

• If your child is not able to attend a session please notify us as soon as 

possible in the morning, so we can mark the register and start the 

session.  Thank you. 

 

 

What’s app parents group   If you would like to be part of our parents What’s 

app group please speak with a member of staff. 

       Face Book Page   Also, check out our face book page, for weekly updates, links 

to other parents’ pages and more! 

Tapestry   Please check your account regularly for latest updates and news.  

These are available available through the browser along the top menu. 

Observations – Staff will record learning moments to share with you. 

Memos – news letters, weekly notices and messages (These are separte from your 

child’s journal) 

Reports – These will record how your child is working within the Early Years 

Framework. 


